
 O P P O R T U N I T I E S  F O R  S E R V I C E  

D U R I N G  T H E  U P C O M I N G  W E E K  

SUNDAY, August 11 

 9:00 Worship 

 10:00 Coffee Fellowship 

 10:15 Adult Bible Class 

 

TUESDAY, August 13  

 9:00 CF Quilters 

 6:30 Executive Board 

 7:00 Church Council 

 

WEDNESDAY, August 14 

 4:00 ILCW Meeting 

 5:15 ILCW Gathering 

 6:30 The Chosen  

  

 

THURSDAY, August 15 

 7:00 Men’s Study 

 

SATURDAY, August 17 

 5:00 Communion 

 

SUNDAY, August 18 

 9:00 Communion 

 10:00 Coffee Fellowship 

 10:15 Adult Bible Class 

  

  

  

  

 

 

IMMANUEL LUTHERAN 

CHURCH 

A fellowship of believers 

Committed to be and become: 

 Christ-Centered 

         Bible-Based 

                 Family-Focused 

                          Mission-Minded 

In all that we do for the glory of God! 

Matthew 28:18-20 

Church Office:  755-5207 

1700 19th Street 

E-Mail:  ilc@fmctc.com 
Pastor Phil’s Email: peacephillip@gmail.com 

Website: www.harlanimmanuel.org 

Office Hours:  9-1:00 (M-F) 

Pastor Phil’s Cell Number: 712-579-2098 
Home Number: 712-766-3178 

Sunday Worship Service:  9:00 am 

Saturday Worship Service: 5:00 pm 

 

 

IMMANUEL LUTHERAN CHURCH (LCMC) 

August 10-11, 2024 

Pentecost 12 

 

Welcome  

 

Call to Worship  Psalm 100 

Gathering Hymn  “Joyful, Joyful”     LBW 551 
      

Confession and Forgiveness      LBW, pg. 56 
          

 

Hymn of Praise  “Graves into Gardens”   on screen 
              

Prayer of the Day 

 

Scripture        1 Kings 19:4-8, 1 Corinthians 12:1-11, John 6:41-51 

 

Children’s Message             (Please sign the record of worship by the center aisle) 

 

Message   “Gifts of the Spirit” 

 

Hymn of the Day   “Lord, You Give the Great Commission” WOV 756 

 

The Apostles Creed        LBW pg. 65 
   

Prayers of the Church and Offertory Prayer  

 

The Lord’s Prayer 

 

Blessing 

 

Hymn     “Come, Thou Fount of Every Blessing” LBW 499 
   

 



OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

Pastor Phil Nielsen 

Ministers  -  EVERY MEMBER OF IMMANUEL 

 

    Saturday, 5:00 p.m.  Sunday, 9:00 a.m. 

Deacon on Duty:       Craig Olson 

Pianist:   Sharon Davidson  Sharon Davidson 

            

Greeters/ Ushers:  Terry Saunders  Linda Brue  

        Marilyn Burger  

                       

Acolytes:       Katie Stern 

        Zoey Olson 

 

Lector:        Donna Nelson 

      

Projectionist:   Cheryl Nielsen  Teri Johnson 

Sound Technician:      Christopher Chapman 

Videographer:       Grant Chipman 

Fellowship Coffee:      Galen & Janet Johannsen 
         
         

          

 

 

OUR PRAYER LIST:  Ruthie and Pat Pattison, Katie Stern, Linda Norgaard, Jim 
Chipman, Christine Jones, Dave Pedersen, Ellie Nelson (daughter of Preston & 
Shelby Nelson), Phil Smith, Kay Koos, Arlynn Gittens, Ken Vorm, Lorene Thiede, 
Kayla Weis, Sandra Haney, Connie Benson, Bill Broveak (son-in-law of Ed & Shei-
la Mills), Wade Mills (son of Ed & Sheila Mills), Julie Duval, Grace Pauley, Megan 
Leslie (Steve Allen’s niece), Ken Johannsen (Seth Johannsen’s father), and Dan 
Abendroth (Sandy Sisson’s brother). 

A N N O U N C E M E N T S  

WELCOME!  We are glad you are here today. Thank you for joining us in worship.       
You are welcome to join us for donuts, coffee and juice in the fellowship hall after        
worship.  Please sign the fellowship registers at the end of your pew by the center aisle. 

 

THE CHOSEN viewing party is Wednesday evenings from 6:30-7:30 p.m.  Come see 
what all the excitement is about!  It is much more fun to watch The Chosen with a 
group because every episode sparks a lot of interesting questions and great conver-
sation. 

ILCW will be gathering in the fellowship hall Wednesday, August 14th at 5:15 PM.  
We hope that this, once a year afternoon time, will be a opportunity for those who 
can't make it to our morning time to join us. There well be ice cream sundaes and 
GREAT fellowship.  Everyone is welcome.  Hope to see you there.  

THE WORSHIP COMMITTEE would like to invite women, men, and youth (7th 
grade and above) interested in reviving our handbell choir to a conversation about 
how we might get our bells ringing again this fall.  We would like to plan 6 bell choir 
performances during the next 9 months.  Each performance would be preceded by 
3 Wednesday evening practices.  Individuals would sign up only for the performanc-
es that work for their schedule.  Prior experience on bells is not needed.  The con-
versation will be held on Wednesday, August 28, at 5:30 p.m. in the balcony.  If you 
are interested or curious about the future of Immanuel Handbells, but cannot attend 
the conversation, please let Pastor Phil know at peacephillip@gmail.com. 

mailto:peacephillip@gmail.com

